
           “Be a Part of the Pride!!” 
                                    December Panther Prowl 

                                                                       “Birthday Corner” 
Bekah Simpson- January 3rd  

Lindsey Schaefer- January 4th  
Nancy Miller- January 13th  

Delores Schafer- January 30th  
 

Enrollment:  PREP/EC: 51  Kindergarten: 82 Grade 1: 93  Grade 2: 87 
Nov. Attendance:    92.4%            93.27%                      95.67%                         94.27% 
 
 The weekly Panther Paw winners from the PBIS- Be a Part of the Pride drawings were Addisyn 
Christer, Raustin Dull, Carter Henschen, Madison Heintz, Tru Kaiser, Addilyn Coleman, Lucas Walter, Xton 
Green, Luke Fitzpatrick, Ambriel Lowe, Kathleen Miller, Joslyn Hadowsky, McKinze Harris, Kaylin Compton, 
Jade Heslop, Mia Anderson, Kyndall Nicol, Spencer Peters, Chloe Miller, Nathan Allsop, Jenna Gates, Micah 
Meadows, Amanda Clardy, Harrison Cothern, Derrek Ambrose, Cameron King, Zya Cushing, Jade Heslop, 
Royal Jackson, Sandra Stewart, Toby Brantley, Karlee Hooper, McKenzie Kerr, Payton Keeton, Aubri Jones, 
Brie Lenz and Jacelynn Klespitz. In recognition of their positive behaviors, each student was awarded a book 
and will be seated in the “Front Row Club” during the PBIS Assembly on December 20th. Congratulations to all 
of these students and thanks for being examples of good behavior in action!!  
 
The November Dilly Bar classroom attendance award went to Mrs. Jones with a 97.27% attendance rate. 
 
During the month of December, we celebrated the November Kindness Kounts winners. Those celebrated 
students were: Addison Johns, Aubrey Strohl, Zander Hawker, James Neal, Tess Casner, HailieJo O’Rourke, 
Lucas Walter, Olivia Strohl, Johnathan Wade, MacKinsey Perry, Ambriel Lowe, Cayden Boykin, Zion 
Wieneke, Jazlyn Pickler, Dayton Enzor, and Bryleigh Waters. Way to go guys for being so kind to others, we 
are very proud of you!  
 
The character trait of Respect was celebrated during November. Respect means treating people like you would 
want to be treated. Thinking and acting in a positive way about yourself and others. Showing respect means to 
value other people’s opinions and accepting people like they are, even if they are different than you. The 
winners of that award were; Brynlee Tipsword, Jordyn Gates, Nash Koches, Morgan Reynolds, Marley Jerrell, 
Brayden Hicks, Colby Boykin, Lowell Witt, Payton Keeton, Carly Bland, Brayden Chrispen, Jenna Altman and 
Sophie Painter. Congratulations to all our students who are practicing respect. 
 
We will soon be announcing the recipients of Character Ed and Kindness Kounts for the month of December.  
 
The Kindergarten- Grade 4 students, along with the Fine Arts Department celebrated our students on Monday 
December 5, 2016 in the Pana High School gym. Even with the busy season and sickness upon us, Washington 
school had an overall attendance of 82%!! Students sang and danced to entertain their parents for a fun filled 
evening. Student art work was posted around the gym and the panther den. Parents were impressed by how 
musically and artistically talented their children are. Great fun was had by all as we celebrate the season. 
 
 And last but not least, an Elf has been moving around our school!! He is watching for good behavior from our 
girls and boys. We are working very hard to be good, and hope he is sharing lots of good news with Santa. We 
would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from all of us at Washington School! 
 

“Working in partnership, PCUSD #8, students, parents 
and community members will each do 

his or her part to ensure  
learning and success.” 


